
From:                                         Richardson, Pierre <pierre.richardson@cascadeng.com>
Sent:                                           Tuesday, May 5, 2020 9:27 AM
To:                                               Sidney Torres; Santana Tetera; Julie Tufaro; Michele Chaisson
Cc:                                               Durdin, Bob; Luke Huffman
Subject:                                     Addi�onal 105 Units for Kenner Results
 
IV Waste,
 
Per Nik, since these Residents have Ramelli Carts, they should get IV Waste Carts Delivered to them.
I can coordinate for this to happen.
Approved ?
THX
 
Sidney > I will get with Nic in the morning, ask him to Drive me to the 105 Units that I Audited on
Tammy Dr., Taffy Dr., 34th St., & Kentucky Ave. None of these Addresses are in the Data, and as we
discussed, these Units have Ramelli Carts at them, no Dumpsters in site. Keep you posted on the
outcome.
 

********************************* CONFIDENTIAL: This message and its contents are
confiden�al, and may be a�orney-client privileged. If you received this message in error, do not use,
rely upon or disclose it. Please inform the sender immediately at 616-975-4800, then delete it.
*********************************       
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